
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

October 9, 2013

Docket No. 50-193
License No. R-95

U.s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Termination of Individual Operator License

Mr. Adams,

This letter is to inform the Nuclear Regulatory Commission that Mr. Timothy Allen Gardiner, Jr. no longer
works at the Rhode Island Nuclear Science Center. As such, we request that his operator's license be
terminated at this time.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at (401) 789-9391.

Sincerely,

Cameron Goodwin, PhD, Director
Rhode Island Nuclear Science Center

cc: C Bassett
XYin


